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Issue 108, 12th August 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

 

As Malaita is looking forward to celebrate the second appointed day in Auki next week, work is currently going on; clean-

ing the surrounding and beautifying the environment.  There are good number of groups engaged by the project doing 

cleaning up in Auki town.  

Cleaning up in Auki town 

ISDT Training in Noro 

The batch 12 of Noro ISDT training will conclude today where participants are ex-

pected to graduate and will be engage by the project in the coming weeks and 

months. 

Munda street cleaning is  going on well.  Frequent visitors on Munda com-

mended the groups for keeping the town clean and beauty all the time.  

Street Cleaning in Munda  



News/ Announcements. 

1. Australia remained the health partner of choice for Solomon Islands and that Australia would continue to provide support to the health sector, including 

through Australia’s recent AUD $1million commitment to upgrade the National referral Hospital’s Acute Care Ward.  

2. A total of six candidates have been nominated for the West Kwaio by-election after the closure of the 7 days nomination period yesterday. The candidates 

include a female and five males. 

3. Following the third and fourth play-off at the OFC Women’s Nations Cup 2022, there’s plenty more to celebrate for the Solomon Islands and Samoa who 
were included in the biggest movements made in the latest FIFA/Coca-Cola Women’s World rankings. The Solomon Islands leaped 15 spots to 105 rank-

ing them sixth from ninth in the Oceania region, after finishing third at the Women’s Nations Cup in Fiji .  

 

Barana Road in East Honiara is Progressing   

Work on the first lane of the Barana climate resilience road in East Honiara is 

progressing well. Currently first lane has been concreted waiting for another 

lane to be concrete in the coming weeks.  

Gizo -MSG  Ablution Block in Progress  

Work on the new ablution block at the Gizo MSG building is progressing well. 

Concrete slabbing is currently going on at the moment by next week workers 

will work on the block walls. 

Kukum market drainage system 

Work on the drainage system at Kukum market is going on well. The work 

should be complete soon ahead of the opening of the new market.  

The approach of the newly built Kakabona footbridge is set for concrete 

pouring next week. Thereafter workers will work on the decking on the main 

bridge.  

Update of Kakabona Footbridge  


